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Committee Meeting/Activity Report Form

To be completed by chair after each conference. 

Name of person submitting this report:  Marcy Carrel

Email of person submitting this report: marcycarrel@gmail.com or mcarrel@peacecorps.gov

Report submission date: January 21, 2011            _X__midwinter   ____annual

Name of committee: International Papers Subcommittee
Name of committee chair (indicate if acting chair): 
Marcy Carrel and Graziano Kratli, Co-Chairs
Committee chair e-mail address: marcycarrel@gmail.com or mcarrel@peacecorps.gov (Marcy Carrel) AND graziano.kratli@yale.edu

Date of meeting(s): December - January 2011 
Members participating (all virtual): 
Graziano Krätli, Marcy Carrel, Janet Lee, Lixia Zhao, Buenaventura Basco, Lise McKean

Members absent: Millicent Mmayi, Amed Demirhan

Recent Activity:

The topic for the 2011 program was discussed at the 2010 annual conference and finalized in August 2010 by the full committee.  The committee created a Call for Papers for the topic - “Literacy Programs Around the Globe” – and this information was communicated to the ALA IR office.  Over the next several months, the co-chairs had multiple communications with ALA regarding the logistics and timing of the Call for Papers.

Paper proposals were submitted directly to Delin (ALA) and the two co-chairs.  The co-chairs acknowledged via email all of the seventeen proposals that were received by the deadline.  On January 4, the co-chairs emailed committee members and provided all 17 submissions, as well as a ranking sheet that was created with the previously agreed-upon criteria and instructions for scoring.  The co-chairs also informed the committee that they would not be at Midwinter and that the decisions were to be made virtually.  Four presenters and four alternates will be selected for the conference program.

As of January 21, the proposals have been rated by 5 committee members and the committee will be ‘meeting’ again within the next two weeks to discuss the scores and make the final determinations.  This information will be communicated to Delin by the first week of February so that the four presenters and four alternates can receive communication directly from ALA.

Committee membership and leadership:  

Terms for the two current co-chairs are expiring and both have expressed a need to step down.  No one has yet to step up.  The committee is in need of both more membership and leadership.  An email will be sent to the committee within the week.  We welcome any suggestions.

